
                                                                                       

 

 

 

CAPACITY AVAILABILITY AT GREECE-ITALY INTERCONNECTION 

 

December 9th, 2016 

With reference to the notice published on November 23rd 2016 on this website about the 

unavailability of the link between Italy and Greece, Terna and ADMIE inform market participants 

that ongoing restoration activities will requires additional time to be completed compared to what 

was previously comunicated.  

The link is expected to be back in operation by the middle of January. 

Terna and ADMIE will do their best to timely inform market participants through their web 

sites about the evolution of the restoration activities. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


